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On July 23 2024, Ambassador Nishimaki visited Hyphen's Green Hydrogen project site near the 

harbour town of Lüderitz in southern Namibia. Ambassador familiarized himself with the Green 

Hydrogen project through a presentation by Hyphen.  

 

The project is being developed as the first step in the implementation of the Namibian 

Government’s strategy for the development of a large-scale Green Hydrogen industry. Hyphen 

Energy indicated that the US$10 billion project is planned to be developed in phases, at full 

development targeting 350,000 metric tons of Green Hydrogen production a year from 7GW of 

renewable generation capacity and 3GW electrolyser. The project, once fully developed will 

employ an estimate of 3,000 people, with 15,000 construction jobs supported over the four-

year construction period. Over 90% of these jobs are expected to be filled by local Namibians. 

 

 

Ambassador Nishimaki being briefed at the Green Hydrogen project site situated in the Tsau 

//Khaeb National Park. 

 

（From Left）Mr. Mutendere (Hyphen), Ms. De Klerk (Hyphen), Ambassador Nishimaki, 

Mr. Kasino (Hyphen) and Mr. Yamada (Embassy of Japan) 


